
 

February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Gym and Dance Show 2025 
 
We are writing to inform you that your child has been selected to perform in the School’s Gym & 
Dance show on Wednesday 19th March and Thursday 20th March 2025. The show will take place in 
the School Gymnasium and starts at 7pm. 
 
FINAL DRESS REHEARSALS 
There will be a dress rehearsal on Monday 17th March and Tuesday 18th March during lesson 5 and 
after school until 4.00pm. We will allocate each act a particular time slot nearer the time. In the 
meantime, we would like all performers to make a note of this time and date. Once we have passed 
the end of the school day, if students have run their act, they can leave school. So, not everyone will 
be required to stay until 4pm. 
 
FINAL REHEARSALS & FINAL MEETING 
There is a short final rehearsal and final meeting on Wednesday 19th March at 3pm, which should be 
completed by 3.30pm. This should allow the students plenty of time to get home and prepare for the 
evening show. As the performance starts at 7pm. We would like all performers to arrive back between 
6.00pm and 6.30pm. The audience will then be seated from 6.30pm. 
 
If you are happy for your child to participate in the show, could you please tick the consent box in 
Arbor under the Trip section.  
 
Tickets to come and watch the Gym & Dance show will be available from the School Finance Office in 
due course. We are now a ‘Cashless School’ so students and family members will NOT BE ABLE TO 
PURCHASE TICKETS ON THE DOOR. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs P Smith 
Team Leader for Dance 
 


